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November 7, 2013



Renewal and computerization of old arm licenses

Members are informed that the process of renewal and computerization of old arm licenses is started from 1st of October 2013 at NADRA Desks established in all Deputy Commissioners’ Offices.

To obtain prescribed application form for renewal and conversion of your old manual arm license into computerized license, the Association offers services to its members. If you desire so, please provide copies of your arm license together with CNIC to Association secretariat, so that the prescribed application form is to be obtained for you.
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